
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RCA （ Ryokuen-toshi Community 

Association) is planning to hold a 
customary Year End Party!  We are 
inviting community residents of 
Ryokuen-toshi, foreign students, and 
foreigners living in Japan to come enjoy 
fellowship. We will introduce ourselves, 
get to know each other, have some food 
and drinks, and watch performances by 
Koto & Shakuhachi and the Belly Dance 
Club of Ferris Women’s University and 
also  world quiz. There is no fee to 
participate. Foreign students may expect 
a small present.  Please come to the 
venue by 12:20 for the reception and 
name card distribution. Those who are 
interested in participating should contact 
Fuminobu Negishi at the following e-mail 
address and we shall be awaiting your 
presence.                                                                                                                        

 
 

fnegishi@nifty.com (Fuminobu Negishi) 
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